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Dear Valued Patient,  

Thank you for choosing UT Health Austin for your care.  As a valued patient of the 
Musculoskeletal Institute, we want to inform you that, effective April 7, 2025,  
Lizette Taboada-Vance, RD, will no longer provide dietitian services within this clinic. 

We remain committed to providing you high-quality, team-based care through our skilled 
team of dietitians.  If you are currently receiving care under Lizette’s guidance, no action is 
required on your part—our team will reach out to ensure a seamless transition and 
coordinate the next steps based on your needs.  

If you choose to seek care elsewhere, you may request an authorization form to transfer your 
medical records by calling 1-833-UT-CARES (1-833-882-2737). You can also download the 
Release of Information form by visiting uthealthaustin.org, selecting “Resources” and then 
“Medical Records.” 

We appreciate the trust you place in us and remain dedicated to supporting your health and 
well-being. We look forward to continuing your care at the Musculoskeletal Institute.  

Sincerely, 

 

Donna Shanor, LCSW-S, LCDC 
Executive Director, Division of Health Social Work 
UT Health Austin, Dell Medical School  
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